
Lincoln’s Radio Controlled Car Track
Supported by the Midwest Racer’s Organization

Lincoln is needing to move the region’s only  top-flight radio-controlled car track due to new

development and the Lincoln Parks Foundation(LPF) is working with Midwest Racer’s

Organization (MRO) to fundraise for the new track surface and moving and construction of race

track amenities and facilities.

The Need: The MRO has developed and maintained Lincoln’s RC track since its construction north

of Oak Lake Park but that track facility will disappear in the spring of 2023 when the City of

Lincoln begins developing the  Northwest Lincoln parcel for a $27 M softball and baseball facility.

The Lincoln track is the only high quality track in the Midwest and  hosts multiple events between

April and October, serving thousands of drivers and fans.

The cost to repave a 120’x200’  asphalt track, install the drivers stand and prepare the new site for

utility service is $313,000.

Our Goal: The LPF is working with MRO and its supporters to raise $313,000 for the paving of a

new track at Lincoln’s Bowling Lake.  The budget includes providing electric service to the area,

moving the items that can be removed from the old track and construction of new amenities.

Partners: Midwest Racing Organization and Lincoln Parks Foundation

Project Cost:
● Asphalt track $180,000

● Drivers Stand/Storage 32,000

● Fencing/Electrical/Water/Lighting 86,000

● Contingency 15,000

● Total 313,000


